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July 31, 2021  

 

Dear Valued Customer: 

 

Bryant Corporation has announced a price increase on all Residential and Light Commercial Products of up to 8% 

effective September 1, 2021. This increase will also apply to Ductless Systems and Geothermal products. This 

announcement has just been made public to the industry recently.  

 

As part of the continued and unprecedented upward spiral we have seen on raw materials, transportation and wage 

increases this increase is necessary. In addition, prices for refrigerant, HVAC equipment, water heaters, and more will 

increase. We wanted to get this information to you immediately. 

 

If you’ve been thinking about replacing your equipment, or know you need to but have been holding on till the last 

minute, now is the best time to do it! Call our Comfort Experts to schedule your appointment today: 636-532-5841. 

 

Your Trusted Home Maintenance Advisors,  

     

Chris Seeger        Travis Seeger 

Owner         Owner 
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